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BOARD OF MANAGEMENT 2021/22 

President: Graham McDonald. 

Vice President: Derek Ballinger. 

Secretary: Betty Cozens. 

Treasurer: Ron Goudie. 

Board Members: - Ron Dolby, Shirley 

Quick, John Williams and Michael Turner. 

The last Board meeting was held on 

Tuesday 11th January 2022. 

COVID RULES 
We continue to follow the Covid rules 
and protocol. Our local area is no longer 
Covid free so we must abide by the rules 
as we endeavour to go about our daily 
activities.  

SOCIAL BOWLS 

Tuesdays and Thursdays. Our diligent 
Match Committee continue to give their 
time to run our social days. Numbers 
vary but the regular social bowlers enjoy 
their time on the green and the 
companionship of fellow bowlers. 

CLUB IMPROVEMENTS 

Thanks to the volunteers who have 
worked tirelessly to complete the 
improvements around A Green. 

Our lawns and gardens are also tendered 
to regularly and keep our Bowling Club 
looking like a place that we are proud to 
call “OUR BOWLING CLUB”. 

 

PENNANT  2021/2022 

Players are reminded that there is 

Pennant Practice each Wednesday from 

4:00 pm. 

Weekly results of all Pennant Matches in 
the Wimmera Playing Area can now be 
viewed on the BOWLSLINK website. 

https://results.bowlslink.com.au/club-
group/b00762d5-cf68-4bd8-9989-
6d02b1eb6ad6#competitions 

The results can also be accessed via our 
Club website: 

https://horshamcity.bowls.com.au/penn
ant-results/ 

Clicking on the “Wimmera Playing Area 
Results 2021-22” link takes you to the 
BOWLSLINK website. 

Barry Schulz from Nhill (also a Region 
Representative) is submitting results to 
the Wimmera Mail Times. 

Check the ladder on Bowls Link to see 
how your side is performing in their 
Section. 

STATE EVENTS 

Ladies’ 60 & Over Pairs WPA 
Sandra Knight (S) and Betty Cozens 

(Regional Winners) 

State Pairs Winners WPA 

Ladies: Sandra Knight (S), Betty Cozens. 

Men’s: Daniel Gloury (S), Ron Dolby. 

CLUB SINGLES CHAMPIONS 2022 

Ladies: Betty Cozens 

Men: Daniel Gloury 
 

➢ CONGRATULATIONS TO 

ALL WINNERS! 

about:blank#competitions
about:blank#competitions
about:blank#competitions
about:blank
about:blank


UPCOMING EVENTS 
Friday 21 January – 10:00 am 

• Information Session at Dimboola 

Bowling Club 

Country Region Manager, Josh Thornton 

from the Murray Downs Bowling Club, will 

address Wimmera Playing Area Members. 

 All Members Welcome. 

Wednesday January 26 – 5:00 pm  

• Australia Day Bowls  
BBQ Tea and Salad – 6:00 pm 
 

Saturday – January 29  

• BBQ (Sausage Sizzle) 
Sponsored by Colin Morrell 
 

Tuesday – 1 February 

• Night Hawks Social Bowls 
Beginning of six-week Competition. 
 

Sunday – 6 February  

• Champion of Champions at Nhill 

ELECTRONIC CASH REGISTER 
This machine is being used by many 
members. It is a part of the younger 
patron’s lifestyle and our bar workers 
have managed very well. 

MATCH COMMITTEE 2021-22 

Elaine Mitchell, Elsie Bardell, Ed Warrick, 
Hex Mitchell, Kevin Kearns, Peter 
Dougherty and Greg Dixon. 

The combined Match Committee have 
finalised the program: Tournaments and 
Club Events for our Current Season. 
Copies of the program have been placed 
on the front table 

Players are asked to check the Bowls 
Program and make sure entries are 
received by the due date. 

I hope this Newsletter helps to keep you 
in touch with activities around the Club. 

BETTY COZENS SECRETARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PS- MY THANKS TO TREVOR BRETAG FOR HIS 

HELP TO EDIT EACH NEWSLETTER AND THE EXTRA 

INFORMATION HE ADDS TO EACH EDITION. 


